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INDIA – One more thank 

you letter and a new 

semester for the School for 

Blind Children 

Dear Friends and  

Supporters, 
 

 

Sarah Chandane from Pune in India writes: I am glad 

to be able o tell you that thanks to the education sup-

port from World Prayer Day and SB Foundation, I can 

focus on my studies without worrying about the finan-

cial burden. I am in my first year in the post-secondary 

educational program for nurses and I am enjoying 

every part of it. The knowledge and skills I gain will 

help me reach my goals and will also have a positive 

impact on my surroundings. I am very grateful for this opportunity,  

and I know it would not have been possible without your support. Thank you, yet again for your generosity 

and for believing in me. I hope to be able to make you very proud of my future achievements very soon.  

Much love, writes Sarah and sends three red hearts ❤❤❤ as well these two photos from her training, 
 

Before the School for Blind Children in Cooch Behar closed for a month’s vacation, the school arranged so 

that parents could meet teachers and get information about their children’s development and progress as well 

as about the school rules. When the new semester began, some students had a problem making it back to 

school because of heavy monsoon rains, which caused massive flooding in some areas, but in the end, they 

succeeded to return, Raj, who is the administrative director, tells us. Two new students have been accepted. 

We would like to reach and help as many as possible, says Raj.  

 

A WARM THANK YOU to each and every one who supports the Foundation’s aid work!  

Greetings from the SB Foundation and us on the Board, Arne, Elisabeth, Gloria, Lena, Roger 
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